
 

 
Registered office Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford GU1 4LZ 
Highways England Company Limited registered in England and Wales number 09346363 

 

 

Our ref: HE551522-ATK-GEN-J10-LN-ZM-000016 

 

For the attention of:  

Natasha Kopala,  

Head of Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit 

Department for Transport 

Great Minster House 

33 Horseferry Road 

London, SW1P 4DR  

 

23 November 2020 

By email to: m25junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  

Highways England 

Bridge House 

1 Walnut Tree Close 

Guildford 

Surrey 

GU1 4LZ 

Dear Ms Kopala,  

M25 junction 10/A3 Wisley interchange scheme (the Scheme) 

Planning Inspectorate reference: TR010030 

Highways England’s Response to Consultation Letter from the Secretary of State –  
16 November 2020 

Please find enclosed Highways England’s response to the Secretary of State’s consultation 

letter dated 16 November 2020.  

The submission comprises the following documents in addition to this letter: 

• Applicant’s Response to Secretary of State’s Letter dated 16 November 2020 

(document reference TR010030/Volume 9.152). 

• a revised draft Development Consent Order submitted as documents 

TR010030/Volume 3.1 (6) (Clean version) and TR010030/ Volume 9.28 (5)(Tracked 

version) together with accompanying Validation Report TR010030/Volume 9.131 (1). 

• An updated Guide to the Application is also provided at TR010030/Volume 9.6 (14) 

for completeness. 

I should be grateful if you would acknowledge safe receipt of this letter and arrange for a 

copy of it and its enclosures to be placed before the Secretary of State.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jonathan Wade 

Project Manager, Regional Investment Programme (South East) 
Highways England 
Enc.  




